
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3 There was heard and noted a verbal report by Inspector Siobhan Paterson, 
Police Scotland advising the Partnership that 
 
(1) Chief Inspector Colin MacLucas would be replaced by Chief Inspector Nigel 
 Thacker as Area Commander for the North West; 
 
(2) there had been a rise in number of incidents of theft at Knightswood Shopping 
 Centre;  
 
(3) a police survey had been commenced on 17th April 2025 until 31st March 

2026 https://consult.scotland.police.uk/strategy-insight-and- innovation/your-
police-2025-2026/; 

 
(4) anti-immigration graffiti had been removed from locations and reassurances 
 carried out in the area that this would not be tolerated; and 
 
(5) Police Scotland had conducted a day of action focused on e-bikes and e-
 scooters in Glasgow city centre in May 2025. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report and thanked Inspector Paterson for the update and all the 
 work carried out by Police Scotland within the ward; and 
 
(b) raised a number of questions and concerns that were addressed by Inspector 
 Paterson. 
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